Bio for John Forslin

John and Marge Forslin are recognized as the most climate-active team in the area. Both
graduated from the Climate Reality Project training program in 2015 and have made many
formal presentations, written numerous letters-to-editors, made hundreds of social media
posts, spoken at dozens of state and local board meetings. They had hands in helping Board of
Light and Power launch their solar garden project, and have spoken with and commented on
numerous State-level projects. Their presentations are up-beat and focus on what we can do as
individuals, as families and as community members to assure our kids and grandkids inherit a
livable, prosperous world. John has presented at MqtUU twice before and is looking forward to
updating the conversation with exciting news about the Inflation Reduction Act and the
Bipartisan Infrastructure Bill passed last year. Electrifying! And working together, we are
unstoppable!



